



SAINT OF THE WEEK

- St. Sebastian's Feast Day was on Thurs., January 20th.
- St. Sebastian was an early Christian martyr pious tradition tells us that St. Sebastian survived being pierced by Roman arrows before later being martyred.
- St. Sebastian is recognized as the Patron Saint of Athletes, and he is the Patron Saint of our school gymnasium!

THE WEEK IT WAS

- Students enjoyed another four-day week after recognizing Martin Luther King Day on Monday!
- Teachers (and students) were finally able to explore their new Promethean panels!
- Our St. Augustine School contingent had a powerful experience at the March for Life in Washington, D.C.!

Download Our app!

mobile device
(https://a3a.me/staugustineschool) or scan the QR code to



WHAT'S NEXT

Mon-Fri, Jan 24-28 Winter MAP Testing for Grades K-

Sunday, January 30th –
School-hosted Mass at St. Augustine Parish a

Mon-Fri, Jan 31-Feb 4 - Catholic Schools Week

Wednesday, February 2nd – Open Houses at 9:30-11:00am and 6:30 8:00pm

Thursday, February 3rd -STREAM Lab Grand Opening

Friday, February 4th –

proyer

For the health and safety of our entire school community in this new year...

For an end to abortion and for our country to embrace a culture of life...

For an end to racism and violence in the world...

St. Augustine and St. Julie, Pray for Us!

FOR YOUR INFORMATION

- MAP Testing K-8 Winter MAP Testing will be taking place this week for all students.
- Catholic Schools Week: Our planning for Catholic Schools
 Week is nearly complete! We will distribute a schedule for the
 week soon.
 - School Mass on a Sunday To kick off Catholic Schools
 Week, we will be hosting another Sunday Mass on January
 30th. All are invited to attend!
 - Open Houses We will be hosting Open Houses for prospective students on Wednesday, February 2nd at 9:30-11:00am and 6:30-8:00pm. Please help spread the word!
 - STREAM Lab Grand Opening Come see the new STREAM Lab on Thurs., Feb 3rd from 6-8pm!
- **Re-Enrollment:** Re-enrollment will begin on Monday please look out for an email then! Our apologies for the delay.

SCENES FROM THE WEEK



COVID-19 UPDATES

There were 29 reported cases of COVID-19 in our school this week. Massachusetts DESE released new COVID-19 guidance this past week, and we will be sharing an update this week.